
Union warns of eldercare staffing crisis
 Denmark 

The FOA trade union has called for urgent action to address training and 
recruitment in eldercare. It quotes a new report revealing a sharp decline in the 
numbers of people being trained to work in the sector. It was already forecast that 
there would be a staffing shortage of around 40000 by 2028 but the figures on 
training - a decline of 36% in the number of young people on training courses - 
suggest an even greater shortage. The government has agreed to a request by FOA 
to convene a summit of politicians, employers and unions to debate how to tackle 
the problem.
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